## Minutes of the Connecticut River Valley BMW Riders, Inc.

Nov. 2017

The October 2017 monthly meeting was called to order at 1:05 PM on November 12, 2017, club President Tim Parola presiding, 14 members attended at Central Pizza in Berlin, CT.

## Officers in Attendance:

President Tim Parola

Vice President Chris Jennings

Secretary Mark Altschwager

Treasurer Ron Faibusch

## **Old Business**

Minutes from the Oct meeting were read and approved

Treasurer's Report: We have \$4,416.39

Recent Rides: Since our last meeting, we have had a ride to Brattleboro Vt. And the "Frost & Misery" Campout

## **New Business**

Upcoming rides – NY Motorcycle Show on 12/1/17 and the traditional New Years Day Breakfast on 1/1/18 (details are the same as last year)

We are looking for volunteers in general, but specifically we need volunteers for the 2018 rally, to get door prizes for the Winter Banquet, to run a tech day ie motorcycle maintenance, and to help less experienced riders develop riding skills

Chris Jennings & Nord Christensen have volunteered to work on the rally for 2018, but we are still in need of a rally chair.

Eric Weingartner will no longer be the newsletter editor, and we are looking for a volunteer to fill that position.

The next meeting will be at the Winter Banquet, on 1/20/18

Tim is looking for suggestions on places to meet for Breakfast Meetings in 2018

It was moved and approved for the club to pay for the club officers breakfast at the New Year's day breakfast.

Elections were held, and the results are as follows:

President - Tim Parola

Vice President – Chris Jennings

Secretary – Eric Ross

Treasurer – Ron Faibusch

Co Ride Captains – Mark Altschwager & Jim Montstream

Member at Large – Nord Christensen

CRV will be providing lunch at the November meeting

The meeting was adjourned at 2:10 PM